---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: OConnor, Michael <Michael.OConnor@maine.gov>
Date: Fri, Jan 22, 2016 at 8:52 AM

Subject: Benton Falls Hydro LIHI Recertification

To: "peter.drown@cleantechanalytics.com"
<peter.drown@cleantechanalytics.com>

Good morning Peter,

Kathy Howatt forwarded me your email from 12/29/15 in regards to LIHI
recertification of the Benton Falls Hydro Project.

| have reviewed our files on Benton Falls Hydro and did not see any areas of
noncompliance over the last 5 years. | also did not see any new or recurring
material issues of concern relating to the Facility.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions on the Project. |
apologize for taking several weeks to respond to your questions.

Thanks,
Mike

Michael O’Connor

Licensing Project Manager

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
207-441-1732

Michael.OConnor@maine.gov




